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Dear Fluorogistx Customer,

As previously communicated, DuPont plans to spin off its Performance Chemicals
segment, which includes the Titanium Technologies and Chemicals & Fluoroproducts
businesses, in mid-2015.

Effective February 1, 2015, the DuPont Chemicals & Fluoroproducts business will be
operating within The Chemours Company, a 100 percent-owned subsidiary of DuPont. The
short version of the company trade name will be, simply, Chemours.

Chemours will be a world class supplier of Fluoroproducts and Industrial Chemicals, the
seventh largest Chemical Company in the world. Our Fluorogistx Customer Service and Sales
Representatives are fully prepared to make this a successful transition for all of our customers.

Because you are a customer of Fluorogistx, there will only be a few changes involved in
the transition, mostly around name changes. Around mid-year 2015, you will start to see
packaging labels, MSDS sheets, certifications (COAs), and our website change to reflect the new
Chemours name. We will keep you informed on the timing of these changes as they approach.
Essentially, everything else associated with doing business with Fluorogistx will remain the
same, including communications, order fulfillment, invoicing, and product deliveries.
Additionally, the Teflon® Brand will be retained by Chemours and, as in the past, will also be
available to approved customers.

Please also note that these changes will not affect our current lead times or order
conditions. Your current contact persons within DuPont (Chemours) and Fluorogistx will remain
unchanged, and you can count on us to deliver the same high quality products with the same
exceptional level of services.

We truly value our business relationship and look forward to continue servicing your
needs. We thank you in advance for circulating this letter to all relevant services and individuals
within your organization. If you have any questions, please contact your local Fluorogistx Sales
or Customer Service Representative.

Sincerely,

Robert D Smith

Vice President of Sales and Marketing — Fluorogistx LL.C
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